
 

 

NOTICE NO: MGC/GC/1/23                                                               DATED: 31/03/2023 

 

NOTICE 

This is to notify all concerned that on the basis of the resolutions taken in the meeting of the 

Grievance Cell and the HOI, proposals were sent by the HOI to the Higher Education 

Department against the grievance applications submitted by various students.  

1. The proposal for gas connection in the Chemistry lab has been sent to the HE dept on 

28/06/22 and is still in process. 

2. The water coolers on the ground floor and the first floor have been repaired on 

29/03/2023. 

3. Internet connection in the library has been completed by February 2023. 

Thus, the grievances raised by the students can be said to have been successfully resolved. 
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NOTICE NO: MGC/GC/2/23                                                                                    DATED: 10/04/23 

NOTICE 

This is to notify all concerned that a meeting of the HOI and the Grievance Cell will be held 

on 15/04/23 at 2pm at the Principal’s Chamber, to discuss the grievance applications 

received from the students by the Grievance Cell. The applications received mainly contain 

the following complaints: 

 From 28/03/23 to 30/03/23 there was no water supply anywhere in the college 

campus. 

 The students have asked for ramps for the physically disabled. 

 They have also requested for cricket kit, so that the boys can spend their free periods 

more productively and continue their practice. 

 The students of the English department have again forwarded their request for more 

faculty members in the department, as currently there is only one teacher. 

All members of the Grievance Cell are requested to remain present in the said meeting. 

 

 

 

OFFICER-IN-CHARGE                                                                         CONVENER, GRIEVANCE CELL 
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NOTICE NO: MGC/GC/3/23                                                                                              DATED: 17/04/23 

 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 15/04/23 

 

A meeting of the Grievance Cell was held on 15/04/23 to discuss various complaints received 

by the students of the college regarding a variety of issues. It was unanimously decided in 

the meeting that the following steps will be taken to redress the grievances raised: 

 HOI called PWD Executive Engineer about the water supply problem even before 

getting application from the students and the repair work was done immediately by 

PWD by taking consent from the HE Dept and official formalities were carried out 

later on. 

 Proposal will be sent to HE Dept, Bikash Bhaban regarding the construction of ramps. 

 The HOI will consider the request for Cricket kit. 

 Prayer will be sent to the HE Dept, Bikash Bhaban for requisition of more teachers for 

the English Department. 
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